
 Blenheim School Term 3, Week 10 Sep 30, 2021

Kia Ora Tātou Katoa
Our aroha is with Petra as she starts treatment next week. We know that she

 will be popping into our kura to continue the work with the garden

that is being created to connect the awa to our kura. We welcome Amie

Campbell to Koru. We are so fortunate to have appointed such an experienced

teacher. I know that you will all welcome Amie to our kura.

Lunch Timetable Changing in Term 4

A reminder that our school timetable will be a little different in Term 4.

Lunchtime will be 11am - 11:40am to get students through the two

morning learning sessions with plenty of food. You are still welcome to

send a SMALL snack, which they will eat during the 1:30pm afternoon tea

break.

Gold GRIT Assembly
There will be a Gold GRIT assembly to mark the end of term tomorrow,

Friday, Oct 2, 11am in the hall. Parents of tamariki that are receiving

awards are welcome to attend, but we need to be mindful of keeping our

numbers under 100.

Term Break
As you are all well aware, this is the last week of Term 3. The first day back

in Term 4 is Monday, Oct 18. Be safe and have fun!

Ngā mihi, Denyse

Basketball
A reminder, there will be two games in the first week of the holidays for each basketball team. If they play on a Monday,

both games will be on the first Monday of the holidays. If they play on a Wednesday, both games will be on the first

Wednesday of the holidays.






